Meeting with Chris Hudson GM of BIGA training 21 Sept 2010

Chris established the following;
He is very keen to become involved at the governance level to provide advice and support to school programs, particularly at MSHS as it is more within his areas of expertise.
He is also keen to identify potential SA’s and students seeking apprenticeships from all over the region and to involve them with BIGA
Wants to train apprentices for builders at the TTC (Cert III), as a tenant of the building
Can provide trainers of a fee for service basis where existing school staff are underqualified to deliver training
Could produce a schedule of use for the TTC for scrutiny
Can provide training materials
Has no scope for Civil
Happy to involve interested industries to provide W Exp, SWL, SA’s and apprentices
 Chris will talk to employers to alert them to the TTC and the potential for training on the site

In his opinion, a student moving into a workplace needs to know  
 about safety
About materials
 about tools
His / her place.
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